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March 9, 2017

Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 HB 2570:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) supports HB 2570, which directs Housing and
Community Services Department to establish Affordable Homeownership Grant Program to
provide grants to eligible nonprofit organizations with affordable homeownership programs to
provide opportunities for homeownership to persons in low income households.
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